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This weekend, Dees Motorsports made the 15 hour trek out east to Salamanca, NY to compete in the 
next round of the ISOC National Racing Tour. 

In the 8-10 class, Neil had two solid 2nd place finishes, guaranteeing him a direct spot into the finals 
without having to run in the LCQ. Neil came into the final as the number 3 qualifier. Starting to the 
inside, on the front row of the line, Neil got bottled up with some other racers off the start and came 
around in 11th place on the first lap.  Neil was able to go to work quickly, making his way up 7th place 
before the checkered flag flew.

In the 8-12 class, Neil came in with a 6th and 7th in his heats, which wasn't enough to advance directly 
into the finals and forcing him to run the LCQ. In the LCQ, Neil was running in 3rd place, and while trying 
to make a move to advance his position, the sled in front of him checked up and Neil clipped the back of 
the other rider, knocking them both off the track. Neil was able to get back on the track, but had lost his 
position  and was unable to make up the ground he had lost, wrapping up this class with a 7th place 
finish. 

We would like to thank all of our out his sponsors, family, and friends for supporting us!




